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HOLY TRINITY NEWS
November 26, 2023

AS THE FESTIVE HOLIDAY’S APPROACH: The holidays are different for all of us.
Sometimes they are filled with heartwarming memories, and sometimes we spend them trying to
fill a void.

At Holy Trinity we are striving to make those heartwarming memories to bring peace and joy to
all our residents!
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Our Friendsgiving was a huge success! Our residents, family, and staff all enjoyed a great night
filled with love, laughs, fun, and great food!

Our home is now decorated for the holidays! Sunday Team Spirit Day we kick off the NE
Patriots with a tailgate snack party and we wind up our Thanksgiving week with live
Entertainment Sunday
Thursday November 30" we will kick in the holiday spirit with our culinary club, with a
delicious appetizer marinated chickpeas and whipped feta followed by a delicious Pappardelle
dish.

WE WANT TO WELCOME OUR NEW DIRECTOR OF NURSING Jennifer Simmonds
Jennifer graduated from the RN program at Quinsigamond Community College and went on to
earn both a BSN and an MSN with a focus in nursing education. She has worked as a regional
director of clinical services overseeing several long-term care facilities. Jennifer prides herself in
improving the lives of the residents entrusted in her care every single day.

REMINDER Volunteering at Holy Trinity would be greatly appreciated! Please contact Isabel
Bouchard at 508-852-1000 or by email at ibouchard@holytrinityrehab.org

REMEMBER, DIVINE LITURGY is celebrated every Wednesday morning at 9:30 am.
Stay tuned for more information weekly!

STAY CONNECTED. Be sure to like our Facebook page for frequent updates and photos.
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